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Ho-425-S                    December 19, 2020 

Manager – Department of Corporate Services, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd., 

Registered Office: Floor 25, 

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

                                                  (Scrip Code : 533033, Scrip Id: ISGEC) 

Subject: Newspaper Advertisement for Transfer of Equity Shares to Investor Education Protection 

Fund Authority (“IEPF Authority”) 

 

1. In terms of Regulation 30 and 47 (3) read with Schedule III  

of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, the Company 

hereby inform that, a Notice to the Shareholders has been published in the  ‘Business Line’ (English 

daily newspaper) and ‘Hari Bhoomi’ (Hindi daily newspaper) on December 19, 2020, under 

applicable provision of Rule (6) (3)(a) of Investor Education and Protection Fund Authority 

(Accounting, Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rule, 2016, and as amended from time to time. 

 

2. Copies of the said advertisements are attached. 

 

3. As required under Regulation 46 (2) (q), the said notice has also been placed on the Company’s 

website at www.isgec.com and the Shareholder may refer to the same for details. 

 

4. Request to kindly take this intimation on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

                  Yours faithfully, 

                                                         For Isgec Heavy Engineering Limited 

 

 

         (S. K. Khorana) 

         Executive Director and Company Secretary                                    

 Contact Number: 9810188045 

  

Encl: Copies of Newspaper Advertisements   

http://www.isgec.com/
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